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LOCAL	DISTRICT	SOUTH	IS	OFFERING	VOLUNTARY	
2017-2018	CELDT	CALIBRATION	TRAININGS	FOR	
CELDT	TESTING	COORDINATORS	PRIOR	TO	THE	

FIRST	DAY	OF	SCHOOL.	
	

(PLEASE	NOTE	ADDITIONAL	TRAININGS	WILL	BE	OFFERED	AFTER	THE	
BEGINNING	OF	THE	SCHOOL	YEAR	ON	MONDAY,	AUGUST	21,	2017)	

3	dates	prior	to	the	first	day	of	school	
at	Dominguez	Elementary	School	
	

Option	1:	
Monday,	August	7,	2017	
8:00	AM	–	11:00	AM	

	
Option	2:	

Monday,	August	7,	2017	
12:00	PM	–	3:00	PM	

	
Option	3:	

Tuesday,	August	8,	2017	
8:00	AM	–	3:00	PM	

	

	

	
	
REGISTER	THROUGH	THE	

LEARNNG	ZONE	
http://lz.lausd.net	

	
KEY	WORD:	

LD	SOUTH	CELDT	

2017	–	2018	CELDT		
Calibration	Training	

PRE-REGISTRATION	IS	REQUIRED!	
Funding	will	be	provided	for	the	CELDT	Testing	Coordinator	

(training	rate	3	hours)	to	attend	one	of	these	off-track	trainings.	
	

For	questions	or	more	information,	please	contact	the	Helen	Choi	at	
hhc7910@lausd.net	

	


